
 

To: All Legends Drive Residents 

Petition To Create a Legends Drive Special Tax District 

On Monday, 3/25/24, the Legends Drive Special Tax District Team 
submitted a completed petition to our attorney Burr & Forman for 
further submission to the appropriate County offices. 

On Wednesday 3/27/24 the petition was officially delivered to and 
accepted by the County. The communities met the requirement 
to secure the signatures of at least 15% of the electors within the 
boundaries of the proposed district, to now be certified by the 
Horry County Council and Voters Registrations & Elections. 

We want to thank all the residents for their patience and 
tolerance during the canvassing process, whether you are for or 
against the petition. With very few exceptions, our canvassers 
were treated with the utmost of respect. 

We will keep you apprised of the important steps and dates at the 
County level as we become aware. With the exception of the 
public hearings, please try not to distract the various County 
departments from the arduous work that needs to be done as 
they respond to our petition. They will be busy finalizing all 
aspects of our petition before a vote can take place. 

Tom Tiscione, on behalf of the 
Legends Drive Special Tax District Team 
LegendsDr2024@gmail.com 


